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NO M 0 N EV? 

Every so often an enquirer writes to us telling us that the reason he or she 
has not started on this wonderful journey with us, is because he or she has no 
money with which to enroll. That, to us, is absolute proof that the writers 
of such letters need the power of the God-Realm more perhaps than anyone else 
needs it. Whenever or wher ever a lack of funds exists, then certainly there 
is a wonderful opportunity for the power of the God-Realm to manifest . 

In such cases, a little extr a effort usually secures the necessary funds with 
which to enroll . For, when a man or woman recognizes the fact that there is 
relief from financial difficulties at hand, he or she usually finds some way 
to meet the very small obligations required by us. You remember the parable 
of the merchant who was seeking goodly pearls? Well, when he heard of one of 
great price , he went and sold all he had in order to get that pearl. 

A little extra effort will doubt less find a way for you to enroll, and we sug
gest that you make that effort. When this Movement started, we gave the teach
ing away free to everyone who could not afford to pay for it. It wasn't long 
until our postage on the "free" Lessons was greater than it was on the paid 
Lessons , so we were forced to discontinue that practice much as we regretted 
it. The God-Law, however , has consistently supplied our every need, and has 
shielded the Founder of this Movement in a manner little short of miraculous. 
It will do the same for you. 

THERE IS A GREAT PEACE IN THE GOD-REALM. THERE IS GREAT POWER. THERE IS AN 
ABUNDANCE OF ALL SUPPLY TOO. You need the transforming power of the God-Realm 
now, as you never needed it before. For it can instill into a despondent heart, 
life, joy, peace, and an abundance of material as well as spiritual blessings. 
It brings a triumphant hope which in itself paves the way for the actual mater
ial manifestations and realizations, all who know the God-Law, have a right to 
expect. Are you passing thru the fires of affliction?--the God-Law will take 
a living, loving interest in you, and, if you will work with it, IT WILL TRANS
FORM YOUR LIFE NO MATTER HOW WEAK AND FRAIL IT MAY BE NOW. 

"DANCING FLASHES OF POWER"- - that is what the God-Realm can bring to you. And 
in addition you will find that there is always a great reservoir of reserve 
power in that Realm. YOU NEED THIS TEACHING. YOUR LIFE WILL NEVER BE ANYTHING 
AT ALL UNTIL YOU ACTUALLY DISCOVER W H A T GOD IS. Not WHO God is, but WHAT 
God is--and there's a difference. If financial matters sorely press you, won't 
you make some arrangement whereby you can start your studies in the God-Realm 
with us? You owe it to yourself to do so . You owe it to your loved ones. We 
will do everything we can do to help you. BUT YOU MUST MAKE THE START. If it 
entails a little extra effort--please make it. 


